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Re: Sundry Notice Forms
Saladita State #1 ~ 30-03/~ 2/047
SW/4SW/4 Sec. 36, T18N, R5W, NMPM,
McKinley County, New Mexico
New Mexico-State Lease No. VO-7480

Dear Mr. Perrin,

After returning from the meeting last Thursday, June first, I checked on the Sundry
Notices that you asked about at that meeting. Our file contained the enclosed letter of
transmittal, C103 Form reporting the spudding of Saladita State #1 and picture of the lined and
fenced pits that was taken on March 16", Therefore, since the Aztec District office does not
have that C103 in its well file, three (3) copies of that initial C103 were made and are enclosed.

C103 Forms reporting the casing and cementing of the surface and intermediate casing
were not found, so those forms have been reproduced and three (3) copies of the Sundry Notice
for the surface casing and three (3) copies of the Sundry Notice for the intermediate casing are
enclosed.

In the future, should the Sundry Notices be directed to someone’s attention? If so, please

let us know who that should be so that the C103’s can be mailed to the proper person.

Sincerely,

|
;ohn Somers

Petroleum Engineer
High Plains Petroleum

Enclosures



